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Assistance Sought in Locating Stolen Pickup 
(KNZA)--The Kickapoo Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating a stolen
pickup truck.

Police Chief Michael Dougherty says the white 2003 Ford F250 pickup was taken from the
Kickapoo Housing Authority maintenance yard sometime between March 19th and 23rd.  

The pickup has housing authority emblems on both front doors and a tool box in the bed of the truck.

Anyone with information on the location of the truck is asked to contract the Kickapoo Police
Department at ( 785) 486-3665 or any local enforcement agency.      
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